
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th September 2023 
RE: GEOGRAPHY FIELDWORK HEDNESFORD 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

Fieldwork is an essential part of Geography at Kingsmead. We would therefore like to introduce this 

to our Year 7 students from the start of their Geography learning journey. The fieldwork will involve 

students walking from school to Hednesford High Street (approx.15 minutes), collecting data on the 

types of shops, their mood and the amount of people, and then walking back.  

This will take place for all Year 7 students. Each class will complete this during their designated 

Geography lesson below: 

Class group Date 

7E1 Friday, 27th September - Period 1 

7E2 Monday, 30th September - Period 3 

7E3 Tuesday, 1st October - Period 3 

7E4 Monday, 30th September - Period 1 

7E5 Thursday, 26th September - Period 4 

7E6 Tuesday, 4th October - Period 4 

7E7 Monday, 30th September - Period 2  

7E8 Friday, 27th September - Period 3 

7E9 Tuesday, 1st October - Period 4 

Please note the following points: 

• Students must wear school uniform, including school shoes and bring appropriate clothing for 

wet and cold weather, 

• Normal school rules apply, 

• Students will remain with the member of staff at all times.  

We intend to go ahead with all classes on the day, however if inclement weather does occur, we will 

get in touch with any changes to the plans.  

If you have any questions or issues with your child completing this fieldwork, please email 

k.powell@kingsmeadschool.net. If we do not hear from you, we will assume agreement to taking 

them off site for this hour.   

Yours faithfully, 
Miss K. Powell 
(Subject Lead Geography) 
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